
Hello, 
 
Data regarding COVID continues to be closely monitored. Due to a significant decrease 
in the number of positive cases Ida Elementary is modifying two of our COVID 
protocols.  

1. Contact tracing will continue, but students in close contact at school will no 
longer be required to quarantine. If contacted, please monitor your child for 
symptoms.  

2. The mask requirement for visitors to Ida Elementary is being lifted. Appointments 
will still be required for all visitors. 

 
Thank you, 
Stacy Maynard 
Principal of Ida Elementary 
 


